21et, February 1949,

My dear Frank,
I had received Bade's offprint om smmeration
without, I think, any covering letter, snd certainly without
my ssnding him any enthusiastio letter of congratulation,
1 heave a mathematieal Frenchman here who might be smused to look
up M« Frolov, or rather, hies work.
Yours singarely,



